Office of the County Clerk

Monroe County, New York

Jamie Romeo

County Clerk
TO: All Staff of the Monroe County Clerk’s Office
FROM: Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo
DATE: March 12, 2020
SUBJECT: Temporary Suspensions of Mobile DMV Units

Please be advised:

The Monroe County Clerk’s Office will be temporarily suspending our Mobile DMV Units
beginning on Friday, March 13t until April 1t (subject to review and extension). To help promote
safe practices of social distancing, we encourage residents who may need to visit a DMV to take
advantage of our online appointment system and avoid waiting in longer lines.
https://monroedmv.setmore.com/.

Anyone needing DMV services will be able to access all four of our branch locations (Rochester,
Henrietta, Greece, and Irondequoit) during this time. We apologize for this inconvenience and
thank you for your patience as we work to support the overall health of our customers and staff.

For up to date information regarding all functions of the Monroe County Clerk’s Office, visit
https://www2.monroecounty.gov/clerk-index.php.

Thank you.
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